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A young couple in their twenties, Shaun and Keila, received the Blessing in St. Louis. Twenty-seven 
guests attended, including their family members who were very inspired. As first generation 
Unificationists, they decided to receive the Blessing because of a testimony they heard from 
Unificationist Kathy Rigney about the many Blessing ceremonies taking place in Africa just a couple of 
weeks ago. 
 
One of the couple’s family members said, “Thank you from the bottom of my heart for opening the doors 
to us. I could never have imagined such beautiful ceremony!” 
 
 


